Communication : C 36
Committee of the Whole (1)

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca November 30, 2021
To: John Britto

Subject: FW: [External] Hwy 413 Agenda Item # 1
Date: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 9:29:15 AM

Ic

-----Original Message-----

From: Carrie Manley

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:51 PM
To: Clerks(@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Hwy 413

Hello

I am a resident of York Region and am not able to attend the December 9, 2021 meeting.

I am sending this email to voice my opinion. I am against the highway. As I understand it is going through valuable
farm land and protected green space. This is truly a catastrophe. What I have heard on the news indicates extremely
minimal travel time would be saved. I truly believe it is Premier Doug Ford’s agenda to complete the highway so the
lands surrounding the highway can be commercially and residentially developed. It is my belief he is pandering to
developers more than taking valuable land to push through a highway. I hope politicians in York Region will take
this matter seriously before allowing the construction of the highway. Is not anything scared and worth saving.
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. A concerned York Region resident.

Sent from my iPhone



